ST. GREGORY'S WOMEN'S GUILD
1982 REPORT

1t was my pleasure to serve as Chaluman of the Women's Guild fonr
1982. Beding without permanent clergy, our fob was not an easy one, but
Zhe cooperation and support of all Guild memberns made it, indeed, an
enjoyable and profitable yean.

The §ollowing served as officerns gon 1982 -

Cha.irman Pauline Nahabedian
Vice Chainman Dorothy Konesdan
Recording Secretarny Annette Frankian
Cornresponding Secretarny Banbarna Baronian
Treasunen Delones Tootoolan
Assistant Theasuren Helen Babikian
Histonian Shnonig Hitik

The Guild has 23 paid memberns. A total of 9 meetings were held
throughout zhe yean. We also participated in various meetings during
the year along with the othern organizations within the chunrch.

Oun yean began with a Patm Sunday Dinnen wx,th a progit of
approximately $543.00. That same month, §oLLowing Eastern, we held the
§inst of two Rummage Sales, this one Ahowx;ng a $268.00 p/wﬁi,t.

Once again, duuing May, we hononred our motherns and grandmothers
with our Annuaf Mother's Day Dinmner, This month, we also gave assistance
and complete cooperation to our Junion A.C.Y.0.A. while they hosted the
Annual Midwest Junior Sponts Weekend. 1In all phases of this bucce/séﬂul
weekend, we did out best to help our youth.

: The second Rummage Sale was held in early summer with a profit of
307.00.

The church's Annual Street Piendic took place dwiing August. Oun
Guild memberns gave unselfishly of their time forn weeks prion Zo the
picnic and on that day. Our primary areas were the food preparation
and pastry boozh.

Our fall months were kept busy preparing fon our varnious functions,
Zhe Langest undentaking being ourn Holiday Bazaar. Our Luncheon and many
gift and food booths proved to be a pleasunabfe and profitable afternoon.

We had the extreme pLeasurne 0§ having Fathen Garabed Kochakian as
guest Lecturnen at our church, hosted by zhe Guild. The §ollowing day,
‘we prepared a Luncheon fon the members of the Junion A.C.V.0.A. Midwest
Regional Council which held meetings 4in our Confernence Hall.



The Guild has continued the "Coffee And" social hour aftern church
senvices. This brings about a friendship amongst our parishioners as
well as a strhongen participation in church activities. Several members
o4 the Women's Guild are now a new addition to the newly organized
"Nairnd Choin'.

_ On many occasions throughout the year, we are called upon by oun
Parnish Council to senve the chunch in various areas. We give our very
best and are honored to help in any way we possibly can.

1 would Like to thank the Parish Councif and all other organizations
within the church forn their continued support. _

1 would also Like to give a special thank you 2o all the Guild
members gorn theinr total congidence and assistance. I1£ was an enfoyable
yean. ‘

Thank you.

Respectfully submitted

Pauline Nahabedian
Chainman .



